
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, July 23, 2021 7:00:08 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Craig Frei
Submission Time: Jul 22 2021 9:21PM
Email: craigFrei@twc.com
Telephone: 208-772-5811
Address: 3510 W Bean Ave
Hayden, ID 83835

Name of Utility Company: Avista Utilities

Case ID: AVU-G-21-01

Comment: "I am opposed to the requested natural gas rate hike requested by Avista Utilities. 
If as reported, Avista Utilities is to reduce the customer natural gas bills by 4.5%, it seems to 
me that granting Aviata Utilities a rate hike of 13.5% will RAISE the customer bills instead of 
lowering the bills. I am opposed to the requested natural gas rate hike of 13.5% requested by 
Avista Utilities. "
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